
Oliver Hoban

From: Planning Liaison 
Sent: 29 January 2025 11:03
To: Development Control
Subject: Planning Application :- 4/25/2006/0F1

CAUTION: External email, think before you click!  
Please report any suspicious email to our IT Helpdesk  
 

Good morning, 
 
Regarding the above planning application, United Utilities have no comments to make as the drainage details 
have been agreed under planning application 4/21/2327/0R1. 
 
Kind Regards 
 

 

Shireen Lawrenson  
Senior Planning Analyst 
Planning, Landscape and Ecology 
Asset Management 

Email: Planning.Liaison@uuplc.co.uk 
M: 07901111401 
unitedutilities.com 

 
 
Our Planning Team can be contacted by email at Planning.Liaison@uuplc.co.uk  
 
The information contained in this e-mail is intended only 
for the individual to whom it is addressed. It may contain 
legally privileged or confidential information or otherwise 
be exempt from disclosure. If you have received this Message 
in error or there are any problems, please notify the sender 
immediately and delete the message from your computer. You 
must not use, disclose, copy or alter this message for any 
unauthorised purpose. Neither United Utilities Group PLC nor 
any of its subsidiaries will be liable for any direct, special, 
indirect or consequential damages as a result of any virus being 
passed on, or arising from the alteration of the contents of 
this message by a third party. 
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